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FC6A is a direct replacement for the FC4A/FC5A PLC series 

With the introduction of the MicroSmart FC6A All-in-One and Plus, the FC4A and FC5A 
Slim CPU models and expansion models are no longer a key focus product for new 
machines and systems, therefore both series will be discontinued. IDEC will continue to 
supply these PLCs for the next six months. After that, stock will be limited to MRO and 
replacements as we focus on the FC6A series as a DIRECT replacement offering 
greater benefits, functionalities and options to expand. Existing ladder programs for 
FC4A and FC5A can be easily converted and downloaded into an FC6A CPU for 
seamless transitioning.  

 Discontinued: All FC4A series, FC5A series and starter kits  
 DIRECT replacement: FC6A series  
 Existing ladder program easily converts to FC6A  
 FC6A = Greater benefits, functionalities, and IoT features for today’s control 

systems  
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If you have any questions, contact your local IDEC Sales Engineers  
or IDEC Technical Support at 1-800-262-4332 or email support@idec.com 
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